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We are pleased to report a strong and successful start to the 2025-2026 school year across all 

sites. Below are key highlights and updates from the Maintenance Department: 

Open House Events 

Our recent open house events at the CTE Shop and Columbia Vista Intermediate School were a 

success. We welcomed an estimated 800–900 visitors who had the opportunity to tour the new 

school and connect with staff. The turnout exceeded expectations and helped build excitement in 

the community for the new school year. 

School Year Kickoff 

The first day of school went smoothly across all four of our schools. It was especially exciting to 

see student’s as they explored Columbia Vista Intermediate for the first time. 

Grounds & Athletics Support 

The Grounds Crew has done an outstanding job preparing and supporting our athletics facilities: 

• The football field was prepared for our first home game, which resulted in a 7–6 victory a 

great start to the season. 

• The crew has also taken over the grounds at Columbia Vista Intermediate and has been 

working on preparing the soccer field. 

• Final preparations are wrapping up this week, and we’re excited to host our first home 

soccer game at the new school on Thursday, September 11th. 

New Maintenance Staff 

We’re excited to welcome Brok Buchanan to the Maintenance Department. He will begin his 

role on September 15th and will be located at the High School. Please join us in welcoming Brok 

to the team 

Conclusion 

The Maintenance Department has had a productive and successful start to the school year. From 

supporting community engagement events to ensuring our facilities are ready for students and 

athletics. We look forward to continuing this momentum throughout the year. 

 


